
FAFSA
Workshops

For seniors & Parents

Thursday, Jan 4 during lunch

Tuesday, Feb. 6 during lunch

Wednesday, March 20, 6-7 pm

Teaching Theater

Sign up using the Google Form
posted in Classroom

Parents are invited

Questions? 
See Mrs. Speed

 in room 501

As of now, the form is slated to launch by
December 31, 2023, however, students /
parents can create their FSA IDs now so

verification will be complete when the FAFSA
form is launched. In previous years verification
was nearly instant, but the update will require

24-72 hours for ID verification to be
completed. 
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